E2 5

THE ARCHBISHOP OF CAPE TOWN

Telephone: 7-3689



31 October 1960

My dear Professor,

You will have read in the press that the consultations arranged by the World Council of Churches are to take place as planned, although we shall all miss the Bishop of Johannesburg. I have asked Archdeacon Wood to take his place and our delegation is now made up as follows:

The Archbishop of Cape Town
The Bishop of Natal
The Bishop of Bloemfontein
The Archdeacon of Cape Town
Canon A.H. Zulu (after November 27: The Assistant
Bishop of St. John's)

Fr. G. Sidebotham, C.R. Professor Monica Wilson Professor Z.K. Matthews Professor E.H. Brookes Alan Paton

I understand the consultations are due to begin on Wednesday afternoon December 7 at 10.0 or 10.30. It is of the utmost importance that we should have an opportunity of praying together and of considering our course of action before then. I therefore write to ask you if you will be good enough to come to St. Benedict's Priory, Rosettenville, Johannesburg on Tuesday December 6. The Father Provincial has offered us hospitality for that night. If we could meet together from 3 o'clock onwards and then proceed to the consultations after Mass on Wednesday December 7, we should be the better prepared for our heavy responsibilities.

I do hope you will do your best to be with us on the Tuesday.

- fait Carl

With all good wishes and many thanks,

Yours sincerely,

Professor Z.K. Matthews.

Claremont, C.P.

Bishopscourt,